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MM12/19 KOREAN NURSES' ASSOCIATION - Mayor, Councillor
Jerome Laxale

File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP19/724

The Korean Nurses Association ofAustralia (KNAA) which is located in West Ryde, has
recently celebrated its 30 anniversary.

During the past 30 years, the Association has cared for the local community through public
seminars and the conduct of health campaigns.

The Association offers continuous professional development to its nursing members and
partners with various health departments to raise awareness of public health issues. The
most notable campaign was to increase awareness of Hepatitis B in the Korean population
living in Sydney.

To mark the 30th anniversary of this local group 1 have been asked to host a morning tea and
am pleased to offer to do so.

RECOMMENDATION:

(a) That the Mayor host a morning tea to commemorate the 30t anniversary of the
Korean Nurses Association ofAustralia.

(b) That a suitable plaque be presented to the Association to be funded from
General Revenue.

ATTACHMENTS
There are no attachments for this report.

Report Prepared By:

Councillor Jerome Laxale
Mayor

Council, dated 25 June 2019, submitted on 25 June 2019.


